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Northbound I-95 Ramp to Airport Road, Westbound Max Leggett 
Parkway to see Nightly Detours Beginning Friday  

 
JACKSONVILLE, Fla. – Motorists traveling northbound on I-95 seeking to access 
Airport Road will encounter nightly detours for permanent beam replacement at the 
overpass. Westbound Max Leggett Parkway drivers traveling to westbound Airport 
Road will also be impacted by the closures.  
 
The previously scheduled work was rescheduled due to weather conditions. 
 
The overpass was damaged by an over-height commercial vehicle on Aug. 27 and 
requires a beam replacement. 
 
The northbound I-95 ramp to Airport Road will be detoured from 9 p.m. to 9 a.m. Friday, 
Oct. 18 and again, from 9 p.m. to 9 a.m. on Saturday, Oct. 19.  
 
Nightly detours of the ramp will occur from 10 p.m. to 5 a.m. Sunday, Oct. 20 through 
Friday, Nov. 1.  
 
Motorists will be detoured to Pecan Park Road and return to Airport Road via 
southbound I-95. Detour signage and law enforcement will be onsite throughout the 
duration of the repair.  
 
Superior Construction was selected to perform the permanent beam replacement. The 
total cost of construction will be paid by the insured party responsible for the damage. 
 
Drivers seeking real-time traffic alerts are encouraged to visit www.FL511.com or 

download the FL511 app prior to their journey. 

Stay informed about lane closures and roadwork in your area by following FDOT District 

2 at @MyFDOT_NEFL on X (formerly known as Twitter) or at MyFDOTNEFL on 

Facebook. 
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